
Texas Vaccines for Children (TVFC) and Adult Safety Net (ASN) Providers, 

The Vaccine Allocation and Ordering System (VAOS) doses administered 
page experienced an issue with the date range display identified on Tuesday, 
August 1, 2023. This issue has been resolved. 

Providers may now report doses administered and proceed to the order 
screen on your VAOS Provider Portal. 

If you have questions about the doses administered page or other VAOS 
concerns, please contact your Responsible Entity (RE). 

Thank you for your continued partnership and patience, 

Texas Department of State Health Services 
Immunization Program 

 


